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P.O.  Box 408  ����   Lake George,  NY  12845  ����   (518) 668-3558 

www.lakegeorgeassociation.org 

 

May 19, 2009 
 

Dear Huletts Landing Resident: 

 
I would like to take a few moments to briefly update you on a couple of projects 

occurring in the Huletts Landing area to make sure that everyone is up to speed on 
the projects.   

 

Foster Brook Delta Removal:  Permitting for this project was submitted in 
January of 2008.  We have not yet received a final permit for the project from the 

Department of Environmental Conservation (DEC).  We do have a draft permit 
and that is not expected to change, so we should see the final permit soon.  We are 

also still working on a permit from the Adirondack Park Agency (APA) for 

disposal of the delta material.  
  

As per financing, we only have about half of the funding in place to complete the 
project at this point.  The total cost is estimated to be around $75,000.  We are 

submitting grant proposals to secure funding for the other portion and should know 

if we are successful sometime in late July.  If we secure funding, we are aiming for 
a fall 2009 dredging project.  The DEC does not allow dredging in that area after 

October 1st. 
 

Fairy Brook Sediment Basin:  This project would construct an in-stream 

sediment basin in Fairy Brook just south of Marina Way.  We have submitted 
permit applications to the DEC, APA and the Army Corps of Engineers.  No 

permits have been issued for the basin, but we have been asked by the APA and 
Army Corps to submit additional materials. 

 

The total project costs for the basin are estimated at $60,000.  Funding for this 
project is only at about one-fifth of what is needed to complete the project.  We are 

including this project in one of the Federal Green Initiative Grant proposals that 
will be sent out at the end of this month. 

 

We hope this clarifies any questions you have regarding these projects.  If you 
have any other questions, don’t hesitate to contact me at the Lake George 

Association, 668-3558, or via email rrath@lakegeorgeassociation.org. 
 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Randy G. Rath 

Project / GIS Manager 


